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TIME CHANGE FOR NEKO CASE CONCERT AT THE SHELDON ON JUNE 24 
 
 
ST. LOUIS – Due to COVID cases among Neko Case’s planned opening act, Bendigo Fletcher, the schedule 

for her concert at The Sheldon on Friday, June 24, 2022 has changed to the following: 

 

8:30 p.m. – Opening set by Nora O’Connor 

9:10 p.m. – Neko Case takes the stage 

 

The concert was originally scheduled to start at 8 p.m. Doors to the venue, as well as the box office and bar, will 

open at 7 p.m. as originally planned. 

 

For more information, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit TheSheldon.org.  
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